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         We wanted to send a big      

 thank you to the parents that
came to back to school night. The
students were very excited for you

to see their classrooms and all
their hard work so far. 

Tortoise Update:

The tortoise fundraising is in
full swing! We have almost
hit our goal of $300. Just $50
more to go! There is still
plenty of time to donate so
please encourage your kids
to do extra chores around
the house or hold another
lemonade stand. Every little
bit helps.  

The tortoises will be here on
Monday, October 19th. The
students are very excited
about  the new arrivals and
have been hard at work
learning about their care,
natural habitat and
brainstorming names for our
new friends. 

Progress Reports will go out Friday, October 30th 
Wednesday, November 11th is a holiday. 
Thanksgiving Break: November 25 - 27
Winter Break: December 21 - January 1

Mark Your Calendars:

A Message From Kathy:
All the right ingredients and then some...

We have experienced, dedicated educational specialists,

involved, committed families and curious, eager learners

purposefully guided by the vision of what a school

environment can be. 

An environment that fosters social and emotional growth.

One that ensures grade level competencies and expands

leveled learning. A community where ideas are given

wings and character development is integrated into all

that we do.

A community where your partnership as your child's

primary educator is valued and your ideas and feedback

are always welcome.

Thank you for saying yes  to the Academy, entrusting the

care and education of your child(ren) to us. It is truly a

privilege to touch their hearts and minds daily. 

The PSA filing deadline is October 15th! Please
contact Meg if you have any questions on how to
complete the form. 619-847-5181 
Please do not have your students dress in
costumes for Halloween.  However, they will be
allowed to wear halloween-themed clothing.

Important Reminders:

Weekly
wrap up
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